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主题: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 585246)
⽇日期: 2018年年10⽉月12⽇日 星期五 中国标准时间 下午9:29:57
从: oetech@fcc.gov
⾄至: robinwu@mrt-cert.com

Inquiry on 10/09/2018 :
Inquiry:
Dear Sir,

Wireless AP added mesh mode by updaTng soUware. All hardware and RF parameters remain
unchanged.

So we updated DFS report and added mesh test mode. Do we need to DFS tesTng in the FCC
laboratory?

The FCC IDs are 2AD8UFZCWO4A1 and 2AD8UFZCWI4A1.

Looking forward to your reply.

FCC response on 10/12/2018
Hello,

The devices sTll need to verify DFS funcTonality at a test lab but it will not require FCC verificaTon
tesTng.  The PAG can be approved through expedited review.

AHachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET
Inquiry System to add any addiTonal informaTon pertaining to this inquiry.
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